
 Salutations,  
First Graders!  

 
We are so excited to welcome you to second grade 
in July! You’ve done such a great job in first grade, 
and we can hardly wait to get to know you better. 

Second grade is an exciting year filled with 
creativity, collaboration, and hard work. It’s an 
amazing journey that can’t start without YOU! 

 

Here is some important information for you as you 
start to prepare for second grade at Vista Verde: 

 

 Attached is our suggested supply list. We know 
many families find it easier to shop during the 
lazy days of summer! 

 Backpacks should be able to hang on a hook, but 
they may not have wheels. (No ZUCA or rolling 
backpacks!) 

 You may wear a regular watch in second grade 
if you’d like to, but cell phone watches should be 
left at home. 

                                      Have a great summer! 
                                      The Second Grade Teachers 

 


